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Year 6 High School Excursion

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Attached is an information sheet about a fantastic opportunity for all Year 6 children to attend a half day at James Meehan High School and experience some of the subjects available to them next year.
 
The excursion will take place during normal school times with the students being transported to James Meehan High School by bus to start the activities at 11.15am. All activities will be completed at 2.15pm in time to return to school. 

All students in Year 6 are invited and we encourage them to take advantage of this opportunity regardless of the high school they wish to attend next year.

Please sign the permission note below and return to the office by Friday 23rd February 2018.

Mrs Katrina Searle									Mrs Anne Webb
[bookmark: _GoBack]Assistant Principal									Principal

_____________________________________________________________________________________

Year 6 High School Excursion

I hereby give permission for my child _______________________________ of class ____________ to attend the Year 6 High School excursion on Thursday, 1st March 2018 at James Meehan High School. 

I understand travel is by bus and the children will be collected from Glenwood Public School and returned to Glenwood Public School. James Meehan High School will be covering the cost of the bus.

Signed ______________________________________________ Date _________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________
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